
BRISTOL CIVIC SOCIETY & ACORN PROPERTY GROUP 

proclaim a 

Grand Unveiling 
of a 

Commemorative Blue Plaque. 
This auspicious occasion will celebrate the establishment,  
in 1729, of a playhouse for theatrical performances on  

the site now occupied by Brandon House.   

It will take place on Friday, 31st May, 2019,  
at a Quarter Past the Hour of One o’Clock 

at Brandon House, Jacob’s Wells Road. 
   

The unveiling of the plaque will be discharged by 

The Right Honourable Lord Mayor of Bristol, 

Councillor Jos Clark 

and drama students of the  

Bristol Old Vic Theatre School  

will stage an extract from the satirical ballad opera,  

“The Beggar’s Opera”  
written by John Gay in 1728 and performed at the playhouse here. 


